Valley Community Financial Services Ltd

10 November 2021

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Valley Community Financial Services Limited have accepted the resignation of Director Daryl
Brooke effective the 10 November 2021.

The Directors thank Daryl for his valuable contribution, effort and time as a director and wish him well in his new
pursuits.

Yours sincerely

//Ms//

Malcolm Hackett OAM
Chair
Valley Community Financial Services Limited
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